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Institution Innovation Council, MSIT, organized an online session on Intellectual Property
Rights on 05.01.22 at 11 am in collaboration with the Office of the Controller General of
Patents, Designs and Trademarks to raise awareness and answer the queries of the students
about IPR.
The following members were present :

● Col. Dr. Ranjit Singh, Director, MSIT

● Dr. Sudesh Pahal, Convener, IIC

● Dr. Neeru Rathee, Startup Coordinator
● Dr. Geetika Dhand, Innovation Coordinator
● Dr. Sitender Malik, ARIAA Coordinator
● Dr. Poonam Dahiya, IPR Coordinator
● Dr. Kavita Sheoran, Innovation and Activity Member

● Tanvi Sobti, Organizer

● Tanisha Beri and Tanvi, Overall Coordinators

● Nitesh Gupta, Content Coordinator

● Prerna Aneja, Publicity Coordinator

● Tanay Aggarwal and Sukriti Sinha, Activity Coordinator

● Student members of different departments



The event was a part of National Intellectual Property Awareness Mission (NIPAM) launched

by the Government of India on the occasion of the 75th anniversary of independence under the

banner “Azadi ka Amrit Mahotsav” to create widespread awareness on Intellectual Property

Rights. The Institution Innovation Council of MSIT welcomed the esteemed experts of IPR from

the patent office. The session was inaugurated by Col. Dr. Ranjit Singh, Director of MSIT. An

informative presentation on trademarks was given by the expert Dr. Sunil Kachoria. Dr. Vinita

Suyal presented on the topic “Patents and their registration”. Mr. Devesh Lodhi presented on the

topic of “Designs” followed by a presentation on Geographical Indications and Copyright” by

Mr. Abhishek Pandey.All the experts answered the queries of the participants on various subjects

related to IPR, patents, trademarks and copyrights. The participants found the interaction and the

presentation extremely helpful. IIC, MSIT thanked all the respected guests for providing their

valuable time to the young students and appreciated their support to make this event successful.




